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Assistant Head's Hello, 
 
Everyone is looking fantastic today for ‘Rainbow Day’, lovely to see so much colour. Thank you 
so much for all of your donations for the hampers. Every child should come home with a raffle 
book in their bag or book bag tonight. Many thanks to the PTA for organising this fundraising 
event. 

In school I have been able to get out and see Maths this week being taught in all our classes. I’m 
so proud of all the children, it was a privilege to see everyone calm and engaged in some very 
tricky maths. 

I hope everyone has an enjoyable half term break and we’ll see you all back in school on  
Monday 20th February. 
 
Kate Webber 
 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 

APPLE Skylar for making good progress in learning letter sounds and blending to read. 

  Finn for using his knowledge of letter sounds in his writing. 

 

CHERRY Theo for amazing passion and participation in Maths. 

  Harry for participating in art day with passion and bundles of enthusiasm. 

 

OAK  Arlo for passion in writing such a superb story. 

  Ailla for amazing partnership in Maths. 

 

BEECH Molly for presentation and pride. 

  Marin for passion and perseverance. 

 

WILLOW Indigo for fabulous gymnastic skills and excellent demonstration in PE. 

  Noah for trying his absolute best with his independent writing. 

 

MAPLE  Keylah for great participation in lessons and excellent contribution to learning new words 

  Savarna for showing pride in her written work and making effective word choices. 

 

CONKERS Whole Class for achieving such a high standard in all of our algebra lessons. 
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On Tuesday 21st February, it will be pancakes with 
chocolate sauce for the main pudding. If your child 
would like this choice, please select the main pudding 
(Orange shortbread) for the day.  

World Book Day will soon be upon us and we wanted to share our 

plans with you.  

We would like the children to come to school on 2nd March as their 

favourite book character along with the book that has inspired the  

costume OR in their pyjamas with their favourite bedtime read.  

There will be an opportunity during the day for the children to share 

their books and we can't wait to see which titles and authors they have 

been inspired by. 
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Rainbow Day 

A big thank you to everyone who has taken part in today’s rainbow day.  

Please be aware that raffle tickets are in book bags to go home today. 

Please could raffle ticket slips and cash be returned after half-term.  
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